
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
February 16, 2024 
 
 
Re: Potential for Food Fraud associated with Arm & Hammer™ Sodium Bicarbonate 
 
 
Church & Dwight manufacturing locations for Arm & Hammer™ Sodium Bicarbonate have undertaken a 
vulnerability assessment with regard to the potential for food fraud associated with the product. The 
assessment concluded that the risk is negligible and that the current controls for supplier management, 
the dedicated closed manufacturing system, tamper evident packaging and transportation inspection 
practices are adequate. 
 
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Robert G. Berube 
Manager, Technical Service 
609 806 1965 
robert.berube@churchdwight.com 
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